
April 22, 2013  

Hi All,  

The Bill did go back to the House for amendments.  It did get out of the house committee last week with 

the agreed upon changes.  It will be heading to the House floor in the next couple of weeks for final house 

vote.  We should have the revised version by the end of this week, along with an explanation of the 

House changes.  I will send that out when I receive it.  

 The Bill will then go back to the Senate for a final vote.  Then the Governor for signature.  Then it is law! 

Please keep contacting your legislators, especially in the House, asking them for their support.   When it 

gets to the Senate, we will then ask you to contact the Governor for her support.  

You can find your legislators here: http://www.azleg.gov/alisStaticPages/HowToContactMember.asp . 

Thanks as always for your support. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Poppy 

Vice-President 

Therapeutic Practitioners Alliance of Arizona  

 


